OFFICE OF
COMMISSIONER
CHLOE EUDALY

Karyn Kriswell, STIF Implementation Project Manager
Oregon Department of Transportation

123 NW Flanders Street

Portland, Oregon 97209

February 1, 2019

Commissioner Chloe Eudaly

City Hall

1221 SW Fourth Avenue, Suite 210
Porltand, Oregon 97204

Dear Ms. Kriswell:

Please consider this letter a formal statement of support and a commitment to
financial match for Friends of Frog Ferry’s application for the Statewide
Transportation Improvement Fund. The City of Portland will match 20% of the STIF
funds, an amount totaling $40,000.

Sincerely,

pr— Chbee Golics

Ted Wheeler Chloe Eudaly
Mayor, City of Portland Commissioner, City of Portland
City Hall | 1221 SW 4" Ave portlandoregon.gov/eudaly

Suite 210 Portland, OR 97203 pl 503.823.4682 chloe@portlandoregon.gov



